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Newsletter Week #3

Electrical
The electrical team has been working 

closely with the programming team 
this week. They expanded on the test 

board to include motors for 
programmers to test code on.

Chairman’s
Chairman’s essay is making great 

progress. The Chairman’s team has 
decided the theme, have made rough 

drafts and the executive summary and 
are now working on writing the essay!

Programming
Programming team has been very hard 
at work this past week. They 
completed code for the drive train, 
shooter, intake, and gear manipulator. 

Coming  Next  Week: Finishing up Chairman’s and hopefully getting Quality sheet metal!
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Mechanical
Progress has been made on the 
practice robot. The Mechanical team 
has been working in the Boyd Lab on 
machining parts for the drive base.
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